
STATEMENT TO THE
Coalition to Block the North American Union
Guadalajara, Mexico
August 8, 2008


Thanks to you and all the members of the Coalition to Block the North American Union for putting this issue at the forefront of our nation’s consciousness.  It is because of the hard work of your group and the efforts of individuals and organizations around America that the light of truth is being shown on this ill-advised attempt by the leaders of the United States, Canada, and Mexico to forge a union akin to what is found in Europe and to deprive each country of its sovereignty,


In the 109th Congress, I introduced House Concurrent Resolution 40, which expresses the collective sense of the Congress that nothing further should be done to establish a North American Union nor to further construction of the NAFTA Superhighway.  During the 2008 Campaign, then candidate Obama expressed support for renegotiating NAFTA.  The current summit provides an excellent opportunity for the Obama Administration to renounce the SPP and the North American Union.  Thank you again for your efforts against the SPP and the NAU.





Sincerely yours,





Virgil H. Goode, Jr. 





Former Member U.S. House of Representatives

